
  

 
April 25, 2025 
 
Dear CRES Parents and Guardians, 
 

*Attention 5th grade parents: Please click here for the permission form for the “family life” unit which will 
begin next week in Health class.  We need one parent/guardian of all 5th grade parents to complete this form 
in advance in order for the children to participate.  Thanks for your attention to this request. 
 
*Attention 3rd grade parents:  Please click here to complete the permission form for the Montrose 
Schoolhouse trip which will take place on Wednesday.  This form must be completed no later than Monday, 
April 28.  Thank you in advance. 
 
*Please click here to view the form to sign up for the Spring round of Clubs at CRES. 
 

 5th Grade Science Expo  
Get ready for an evening of discovery and innovation at our 5th Grade Science Expo on Thursday, May 1st, 
from 6:00–7:00 PM! Our fifth grade scientists have been hard at work, and they can’t wait to showcase their 
incredible projects. All 5th grade students should arrive by 5:45 PM to prepare for the event. Please click here 
for a flyer with more details. 
 
 
*Please click here for the latest CRES Scoop. 
 
 
*It’s that time of year again! Please Click Here for the 2025 NJSLA Testing Schedule & Policy. Please be sure 
that all students have properly functioning wired headphones for testing as certain sections of the assessment 
require audio listening.  Thanks in advance! 
 
 
Upcoming events…      
                                                                                                                                                                                                                     
May 1 - Wear Green for Mental Health Awareness Month 
 
May 1 - 6PM - 5th grade Science Expo           
 
 
Have a great Weekend,                                                                                                                                                        
 
,Jim Osmond and Merri Milano 

https://forms.gle/nsyfPFxZFwSvm6x77
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeHLljd8HkmH0O5CPhdDl5MPbByrZVKGq4lq43sD7omVf7Ipg/viewform?usp=header
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeHLljd8HkmH0O5CPhdDl5MPbByrZVKGq4lq43sD7omVf7Ipg/viewform?usp=header
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc8YHHTPqZu3mewsUvqvy4s0nm6WRuH4_phOvuKK5wQbikcGg/viewform?usp=preview
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1WrcmSMd-Jyt0AChd9lB03WNwBMCFX49n/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1WrcmSMd-Jyt0AChd9lB03WNwBMCFX49n/view?usp=sharing
https://youtu.be/36RjM4riZ9w
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/bOqMWMrUIsnoVPTtcz0Gkg~~/AAAAARA~/RazF8jlw6n4sjKkWPhzOIfWGMXiIzRx_wKrviCpmb5vbnXZgVM_BuHPMgyd4g3sp-V64tJXo5AK7aaM0diE1mjj_v45BBFvS1NHDEle2wedqH6KqaCQMy-XfAL1_z9l9W69RV4xtCrT2XE9FgSkPz3g0WoiJX7yNLoiYLNtzIdzHC2PEW4v4zDqqFLLV8Y8L

	   

